
 
 

 

Early Years 
The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
Summer is almost here! 
 

 

As the sunshine brightens our days, we’ve been making the most of the beautiful weather with 
exciting outdoor learning experiences.  Fresh air, physical activity and sensory play are 
essential for young minds—and warm weather gives us the perfect chance to explore all of 
this!   

We have set up a fire station, a car wash and a home for caterpillars in our outdoor learning 
area, all from our imaginations. Thank you for supporting our outdoor learning journey by 
sending in sunscreen and hats, as they have been essential this week.  

We also enjoyed a visit from Cherry the school dog, who brightened up our afternoon with 
some much-needed cuddle time! We were very respectful of her and we hope she visits again 
soon.  

Wishing you a sunny and smile-filled weekend! 

 

Miss Natalie Kaye 

 

 

 

 


